From: Lee Dedini

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: Fwd: Old Arcata Road Rehabilitation and Pedestrian/Bikeway Improvements Coastal Development Permit
Date: Wednesday, May 04, 2022 1:50:34 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments.

To who it may be concerned,

Since I have been informed that Rebecca Jacobson is no longer with the Planning Department,
I wanted to make sure this information did get to the members on the Planning Commission.
Thank you, Lee Dedini, Bayside.

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lee Dedini <dedinilee@gmail.com>

Date: May 2, 2022 at 8:09:22 PM PDT

To: rjacobson@co.humboldt.ca.us

Subject: Old Arcata Road Rehabilitation and Pedestrian/Bikeway
Improvements Coastal Development Permit

Rebecca,
Case Number: PLN-2022-17654

The Humboldt County Planning Commission should be made aware at the May 5
meeting, that the staff report for the Old Arcata Road Improvements has the
public comments assembled poorly. There are multiple duplicate copies of letters
against the project. This makes the numbers in opposition seem much greater than
actual.

Thank you, Lee Dedini, Bayside, Ca
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